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Upper School Parent - Teacher Nights  

This week are Upper School Parent Teacher Nights. Please keep in mind, this is 

Parent - Teacher Night ONLY. We will not have childcare, nor will we have 

space (supervised or other) for children to wait. 

 

 Tuesday, September 30th (5-7PM) CHBC 7th and 8th grade PT Night (short 

presentations by teachers) 

 Thursday, October 2nd   (4:30-7PM)  SM 7th and 8th grade PT Night (short 

presentations by teachers) 

 Thursday, October 2nd  (4:30-7PM)  CHBC 9th-12th grade PT Night (short 

presentations and some blocks of time when teachers will be available for 

individual 4-5 minute meetings) 

 The schedules for the evenings are on the HLS website under 

Students/Events.  

 

 

KY Youth Assembly Meeting This Friday (9th-12th Grade Students) 

The first meeting for the Kentucky Youth Assembly club is this Friday, October 

3rd after school from 2:15-2:45 in room 217. The Kentucky Youth Assembly is a 

three-day conference in which students from across the state participate in a 

simulation of Kentucky's legislative and democratic processes. Visit the Capitol 

building in Frankfort and debate in its facilities! Any interested High School 

student is welcome to join. Contact Schuyler Baas at skypilot1700@aol.com  for 

details or questions. 

 

Upper School House Event 

This Friday, October 3rd, all 7th - 12th graders are invited to the Spring Meadows 

Campus for 2 hours of outdoor fun and games. 

 WHO: All HLS 7th -12th graders (no guests) 

 WHERE: Spring Meadows Campus 

 TIME: 5-7PM 

 Please Bring: water bottle and a small snack to share. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences K-6 

JK-6th grade parent teacher conferences will be the week of October 13th. Teachers 

will send home sign-up sheets this week.  

 

Moms in Prayer Group 



The HLS Moms in Prayer group meets Thursdays at 8AM in the Mary-Martha room 

right off of the CHBC cafeteria. Little ones are welcome! Please feel free to call (502-

552-2084) or email Moriah Gilbert (mogilbert1@gmail.com) with any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


